

News from TAs and Working Groups

TA 1:

- contribution to DAPHNE annual meeting planned: poster with updates on TAs incl. technical details => trigger collaboration => **please SEND ME A FEW BULLETPPOINTS per TA/ WP within the next week**
- organisation of “Verwaltungskreis @DESY” in collaboration with DAPHNE (10-11 May)
- question regarding CORDI? Collect on google docs

TA 2:

- TA2 mini-Workshop in Goettingen
- concern: AAI group management

TA 3: not available (travel)

TA 4:

- work going on, but progress e.g with Keycloak, Integration of services, design of RDP
- Bonn has new member (Simon), but still WP1 lead is problematic

TA 5: see slide

TA 6:

- WP5: news/ feedback to “dynamic disk caching”?
- work on deliverables due beginning 2023

TA 7: see document <https://intra.punch4nfdi.de/?md=/docs/TA7/overview.md>

InterTA:

CollabTools:

Note: slides = minutes, all in MB category in INDICO:

<https://indico.desy.de/category/889/>

PUNCH4NFDI | MB | 20 March 2023

News from NFDI

Sektionen

- Metadata:
- Common infrastructures:
- Education etc.: updates on Datenkompetenzzentren are collected on a google docs
- Ethical & legal: Stellungnahme zum Forschungsdatengesetz on a google docs
- Industry engagement (not yet official):

Task forces

- Evaluation & Reporting (TS, CS): collaborative work in NFDI is collected
- Tools (Kilian):

Kreise

- Sprecher:
- Finanz:
- Verwaltung:
- Kommunikation:

Base4NFDI (Thomas): RocketChat channel for updates on B4N available, job advertisement for “Section Liaison Officer” @ DESY, interest in LTA?

=> NFDI dates on intranet (please contribute): <https://intra.punch4nfdi.de/?md=/docs/NFDI/schedule.md>

AOB

- 4Culture Workshop => link
- midterm review process => see other slides

Thank you!

The PUNCH4NFDI Consortium

Spokesperson:

PD Dr. Thomas Schörner (DESY, thomas.schoerner@desy.de)
DESY, Notkestr. 85, D-22607 Hamburg

Contact:

Mail: info@punch4nfdi.de

Web: www.punch4nfdi.de

Twitter: [@punch4nfdi](https://twitter.com/punch4nfdi)

